
 

1 
 

  
 

Kiwanis Club of Wenatchee 
 (Downtown) 

 
Meetings are held each Tuesday at Noon at the Pybus Public Market 

 
 

July 27, 2021 
 

Ernie Hobbs, Editor 
 
 

Here is what happened at last Tuesday’s Downtown Kiwanis meeting 
 
 

Flag Salute:  Ken, (travel-n man) Buttel 
 

Patriotic Song Leader:  Al, Mr. song Smith 

 

Invocation:  Becky Aldrich 
 

GUESTS 
 

Rob Jammerman, Director of Public Works, City of Wenatchee and 
Aaron Kelly, Public Works Operations Manager for the City of 

Wenatchee’s Public Works Department. 
 

NO RAFFEL DRAWING OR HAPPY BUCKS THIS WEEK 
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Dates to Remember 
 

1. Karen Bray, Division 52’s Lt. Governor will hold an all 
Division 52 Kiwanis 2021 -2022 Club Installation on 
Thursday Aug. 12th.  The Event will begin at 5:30 PM at the 
Kiwanis Shelter in Washington Park. 

2. August 21, 2021:  50/50 Race Car Super Oval Raffle. This 
event will take 5 to 6 people to sell the tickets.  The last time 
we did this event we earned approximately $500 for our 
Service fund. 

 

 
Ernie Hobbs introduced Rob Jammerman the Public Works Director 
for the City of Wenatchee and Aaron Kelly the Public Works 
Operations manager for the City of Wenatchee.  These two gentleman 
brought drawing and maps to illustrate some of the biggest changes 
in the streets of Wenatchee.  Rob told us that Wenatchee had received 
a grant of $92 million from the Federal Government to assist in the 
construction of the multimillion-dollar bridge and highway system 
being planned for the north end of Wenatchee.  This was an excellent 
program, which was enjoyed and appreciated by everyone attending.  
There were 14 Kiwanians attending this meeting. 
 
 
 

This Tuesday’s Kiwanis Program presented by Tom Paul 
 
  

July 27th:  Captain Edgar Reinfeld, - Wenatchee Police Department. 

 
Edgar is an outstanding Police Captain with many years of experience 
working for the City of Wenatchee’s policy department.   
 

PLEASE DON’T MISS THIS GREAT PROGRAM. 
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JOHN REICHMANN COME THROUGH AGAIN 
 
 

August Programs arranged by John Reichmann 

 

 

August 3: Jason Lake (Chief Medical Officer, Confluence Health) 
 
August 10: Luke Davies (Chelan/Douglas County Health Officer) 
 
August 17: Jeremy Anders (Manager Wenatchee Super Oval) 
 
August 24: Frank Kuntz (Mayor of the City of Wenatchee) 
 
August 31: Eric Anderson (Principal of Wenatchee HS) and Jennifer 
Devereaux (Principal of Westside HS) 

 
 

Program Chairman for September 
 

Ray Taylor has volunteered to be the program chairman for the 
month of September.  Thank you, Ray, !!! 

 
 
 

NOTE FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITOR 
 

We had another great meeting last week.  It was exciting to talk with 
our Kiwanian friends, but it would be even better if we could increase 
attendance as well as our membership.  We get new members by 
ASKING people to come have lunch with us and share the Kiwanis fun 
and fine programs. 
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CLUB OFFICERS 2020 - 2021 
 

           President:   Kyle Bruggman            President Elect:    Tom Paul 

                                         Vice President:   Open                    Secretary: Melody Neidhart 

                Treasurer:  Bill Dearing               Past President:  Jerome Tuss 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 

1 Year Board Members          2 Year Board Members 
                                                 Mark Wiser                                    Ernie Hobbs 
                                                 Curt Harvey                                   Tony Wright 
                                                 Becky Aldrich                                Tom Irvin 

 

 
Kiwanis empowers communities to improve the world by making lasting 

differences in the lives of children. 
 

Someone in the Downtown Kiwanis Club needs 
your help and it’s not our President 

 
 
                                        

 


